
 
 

 

          Date : 11/01/2023 

 

To,           

The Principal, 

AISSMS College of Engineering, Pune 

Subject: Approval of TRIZ Institutional Membership (Lifetime)  

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with great pleasure I extend my 

warmest congratulations to AISSMS College of Engineering on obtaining the institutional 

membership of the TRIZ Chapter. This remarkable achievement marks a significant milestone 

in fostering a culture of innovation within your esteemed institution. 

I am delighted to inform you that the TRIZ Association of Asia has been actively promoting 

the principles and methodologies of TRIZ (Theory of Inventive Problem Solving) throughout 

the region. Our association provides a platform for individuals and organizations to share 

knowledge, exchange ideas, and collaborate on innovative projects. 

The institutional membership of AISSMS College of Engineering with the TRIZ Chapter will 

undoubtedly take the TRIZ activities conducted for faculty and students to new heights. The 

TRIZ Association of Asia offers numerous resources, events, and collaborations that will 

immensely benefit your Institution's academic community. 

Through this membership, your Faculty and Students will gain access to cutting-edge research, 

case studies, and best practices in problem-solving methodologies. They will have the 

opportunity to engage with industry experts, participate in workshops and seminars, and 

expand their network within the TRIZ community.  

By actively promoting and fostering a strong base of live memberships, AISSMS College of 

Engineering can unleash the full potential of TRIZ within its academic community. It is crucial 

to maintain a minimum number of live memberships as a requirement for retaining the 

esteemed status of life membership in the TRIZ Chapter. 

We firmly believe that this membership will serve as a catalyst for innovation within AISSMS 

College of Engineering. It will empower your faculty and students to approach problem-solving 

from a fresh perspective, encouraging creative thinking and enhancing their ability to develop 

inventive solutions. 

I extend my heartiest congratulations once again and encourage you to leverage this 

membership to its fullest potential. I am confident that AISSMS College of Engineering will 

continue to nurture a spirit of innovation and excellence among its Faculty and Students. 



 
 

 

 

I wish you and your institution great success in all your future endeavors. May this new chapter 

in your association with TRIZ bring about a wealth of knowledge, inspiration, and 

groundbreaking ideas. 

Let’s Innovate together!  

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

P V Narayan 

President  

TRIZ Association of Asia 

 

 

 


